
Pitt County Family Researchers Celebrating

20 Years
Dear Fellow Researchers,

PCFR is holding another Family Reunion on Fri., Sept. 12 and Sat., Sept. 13th, 2014. Come

celebrate with us a weekend of full of research and fellowship. Talk to our members who

know how to find information in a “burned county.” We may even have a few clues to break

through your “brick Walls.” For more information call Roger Kammerer (252) 758-6882.

The cost is $25.00 per person

The schedule of events:
Fri., Sept. 12—9:00am....Meet at Sheppard Memorial Library, Evans St., Greenville, NC.

After a Short introduction and refreshments, PCFR members will

carry you and guide you to resources in the Pitt County Court

House and to the many genealogical resources at Joyner Library

on East Carolina University campus.

Return to Sheppard Library by 5:00 pm

6:00pm... Dutch dinner at Parkers Chicken and Barbecue,

Memorial Dr., Greenville, NC

Sat., Sept. 13—8:30am...Meet at The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, 307

Martinsborough Rd., Greenville, NC. After a Short introduction

and refreshments, the records of PCFR and several members will

be open to you for your perusal. A copier will be provided. A

catered lunch will also be served at noon.

DETACH AND MAIL TO

Reunion Application

NAME ______________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS____________________________________________________________________

PHONE______________________________________________________________________

Mail a check for $25.00 to: Pitt County Family Researchers

PO Box 2608, Greenville, NC 27836

Deadline for application is Saturday, Aug. 30, 2014


